
 
 

10th Dec Christmas play 

2pm 

11th Dec Christmas play 

2pm 

12th Dec Christmas play 

6pm 

18th Dec Christmas Fun 

Day 

20th Dec Church Service 

9.00am 

School finishes 

at 2pm 

6th Jan 

2020 

Term Starts 

14th Feb Term Finishes 
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The anticipation is building towards our nativity with all classes working 

hard on their parts. The sound of singing through the school creates an 

air of joy and peace at this time of year. Thank you to everyone who has 

helped support the fundraising for the NSPCC. A huge “Thank you” to 

Becky Harvey-Browne and Angie Hedgecock for their fantastic Yuletide 

Bazaar it was a splendid event and we are lucky beneficiaries of monies 

raised. We owe them a great debt of thanks for a donation of £300 to 

the school.  

This newsletter will reach you as we all enjoy our annual Christmas fayre, 

there are so many people to thank for their dedication, enthusiasm and 

hard work to create an event for children and families to enjoy. Thank 

you to all the PTA team and our school family for all your donations.  

A great way to begin the Christmas season with the true spirit of 

Christmas; as people haven given so much of their time and energy to 

make this a special event.  

Values News 
This term our value is Peace.  

We continue to think about ways in which we can be peace makers 

in our school, homes, and communities. We continue to discuss ways 

in which we can do this; it could be by sharing these words “peace 

be with you.”  You may find these words used by the children and 

adults with each other in collective worship or at any point in the 

day. Today we also used the ‘Prayer of Peace’ from St. Francis and 

thought about bringing peace and joy where there is hatred, hope 

where there is despair, joy where there is sadness and forgiveness 

where there is a wrong.   
               

Marvellous Me News 

We are adding information from celebration assemblies now to the 

messages you receive. If we are sending whole class learning 

activities you may still receive these messages if your child is absent 

as very often we get as asked about the learning they have missed.  
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The gift of giving begins 
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